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2020 Term 2 Week 7

Upcoming Events

Tue 30th June P&C Raffle tickets
due

Wed 1st July P&C meeting
6.30pm in Hall

Thu 2nd July Welcome Back to School
Raffle drawn

Fri 3rd July Reports home

Fri 3rd July Last day of Term 2

Mon 20th July Staff Development
Day

Tue 21st July First day Term 3 
for students

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS
Please be mindful that our school is still in Stage 3 
of the return to face to face teaching. 
We are still asking parents to drop off/pick up your 
child as quickly as possible. No lingering and be 
mindful of social distancing.
Also if there is already a parent in the office, could 
you please wait outside the hall until the foyer is 
vacated.
We appreciate your understanding with these 
continuing restrictions. They will be relaxed 
once we have directive from the NSW Education 
Department.

CANTEEN UPDATE

Our “My School Connect” on-line ordering is 
proving to be very popular. We are very close to 
having 100 students entered into the systemwho 
are utilizing the benefits of cashless/bagless 
ordering.
To celebrate this wonderful achievement, the 
canteen will award a $5 canteen voucher to our 
100th student to register. Who will it be?
ALL lunch orders next week (Week 8) will also 
have the opportunity to win a daily $5 voucher. 
Find a Winner Sticker inside your lunch bag to 
collect your voucher from the canteen. Good luck.

Good Manners Award  Izabelle W

KINDERGARTEN 2021
We are now taking enrolments for 2021. You can 
collect an enrolment form from the office or print 
one off from the NSW Department of Education 
website.
If you know of any family within our school zone 
who has a child attending school next year please 
encourage them to collect an enrolment form from 
the school.

FOUND
Two keys on a keyring were found in the 
playground last week. If you think they could be 
yours please contact the office.
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Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an Australian author and illustrator, is read 
simultaneously in libraries, schools, pre-schools, childcare centres, family homes, bookshops and many 
other places around the country.

K/1B Divas
K/1B celebrated National Simultaneous Storytime in style. First they raided the dance costumes to create 
their own diva outfits and came up with their own diva poses. Next the class had fun performing the 
chicken dance before joining in the live reading of ‘Whitney and Britney Chicken Divas’. K/1B finished the 
day by making some fabulous funky chicken artworks which are on display in their classroom.
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P&C NEWS
Hi and welcome back to school! 
The school uniform shop is still operating, however, 
we are unable to open on the first Wednesday of the 
month due to social distancing/COVID regulations. We 
have in stock limited numbers of school jackets, so 
get your order in and it will be filled as soon as a P&C 
volunteer can fill it. 
We are pleased to launch our “Welcome Back to 
School” raffle. This will be in place of our Easter Raffle 
that had to be cancelled. Tickets will be $2 each and 
you are asked to please use the Easter Raffle books 
that were handed out in the first term. Should you 
need more tickets, please see the front office. Tickets 
are due back on Tuesday the 30th of June and will be 
drawn on Thursday the 2nd July. 
At our recent P&C meeting, the committee made the 
difficult decision to postpone this years biennial school 
fete. This is due to the current restrictions of social 
gatherings. We will hold the school fete next year. 
We are aware that the fete is a highlight for students, 
so we are discussing the possibility of having a 
student only fete during school hours in term 3. More 
information to follow. Whilst talking about COVID 
19 and fundraising, we have discussed the idea of 
compiling recipes that students and their families 
used during this time and selling the book as a school 
fundraiser.
Our next P&C meeting will be Wednesday the 1st of 
July. All are invited and encouraged to attend. 
If you have any questions, suggestions or wish to 
submit a recipe with or without a photo, you can 
contact us through the facebook page, or email us on 
foresthill.pc@outlook.com

TIKTOK
Parents, please be aware that the use of this 
popular app at homeis causing issues amongst 
some students at school.
Attached is some information that may help 
you to understand the use of TikTok.
Like any social media, it is recommended that 
you explain the dangers that could occur and 
supervise its use with your children.

Stay informed with 
the SkoolBag App

The SkoolBag app is the easiest way
to stay up-to-date with school
events, last minutes notices,
newsletters and all school
communications. 

Download the app 

Create an account

Add your school

Search for the free SkoolBag app in
the Apple App or Google Play Store

Sign up in seconds with your email
address

Search for your school and add your
subscription groups
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FHPS P&C Uniform Order Sheet 2020
UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS: First Wednesday of each month during school terms (8.30-9.15)

Samples available to try on for correct sizing in the uniform shop

Students Name: _____________________________Class:___________________

Parents/Carer Name:_________________________Contact No._____________________

Date:_______________________ Send order home with student:    YES  /  NO

   WRITE QUANTITY OF SIZE REQUIRED PRICE SUB TOTAL

ITEM 4 6 8 10 12 14 16 ($)

Polo Shirt Short Sleeve        $15.00

Polo Shirt Long Sleeve        $20.00

Jumper       $20.00

Jacket PRE ORDER ONLY  $40.00

Shorts       $15.00

Track Pants       $20.00

 Skort        $10.00

Dress     $30.00

S/M M/L

Bucket Hat $15.00

ORDER TOTAL

CASH

   Direct Deposit Reciept No.
ORDERING: Upon completion of this form, please hand it in to the school office staff to pass onto 
the P&C for processing. Once payment is received, orders will be filled Monday mornings or at the
earliest convenience of one of our P&C volunteers.
Orders can be sent home with students or alternately P&C will contact you to arrange pickup 
PAYMENT: Correct Cash or Direct Deposit 
DIRECT DEPOSIT: FHPS P&C Uniform Shop HUME Bank BSB 640000 Account No.111273015
(Please use Parents/carers surname as payment description.)
CASH PAYMENT: Please enclose correct cash in an envelope with your order form 
and give it to the office staff for P&C to process. 
EXCHANGES: Exchanges can be made within 14 days of purchase. Items must be unworn (with tags), 
unwashed and in original packaging.
FURTHER INFORMATION OR QUESTIONS: Contact the P&C via messenger at Forest Hill Public School P&C

P&C 


